

Thank all of you who voted for me to be your representative on the Board of Trustees of Monterey Peninsula College for the past 4 years.

I am the first African American representative from District 4 to serve on this Board. I thank you for giving a Native Monterey County resident and graduate of Pacific Grove High and Monterey Peninsula College an opportunity to serve and return the trust and confidence in electing one of your own to this position of power in Higher Education.

My 39 years as a member of the Monterey Peninsula College faculty giving me support in my election to this seat has given me additional advantage and insight into the management, development and knowledge of meeting goals and objectives of Monterey Peninsula College over the past 4 years. My desire for a second term is to complete promises made to you my constituents. Always keeping in mind the Mission of Monterey Peninsula College to meet the needs of its Students to Succeed and insure Success in achieving their educational Goals. My personal success has been the privilege to carry out these responsibilities in the County in which I was born and educated which is District 4. Thank you for your continued support and affirmation by voting for me.

DEBBELIAH" ANTHONY Name:

District:

Age: 73 Occupation:

THEUMBENT TRUSTER

MONTEREY PENINSUA COLLECE